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In hospital emergency rooms,
a code blueis called when a
life-threatening event is

underway.
We must heed the call

and act with urgency.
We must show a commitment
to protecting our precious ocean
and all the life that depends on it -
starting with the urgent phasing out of coal,
oil and gas this decade, restoring
damaged ecosystems,
expanding marine sanctuaries
and supporting
Indigenous stewardship.

We are calling a code blue for
our oceans today,
because the crisis in our oceans
threatens all life as we know it -
including our own.

In a very real sense, the climate
crisis is an oceans crisis.




